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Super Globe 2010 in Qatar 
Press Conference 
 
In view of the 2010 Super Globe in Qatar, the International Handball Federation 
invited the Qatar Handball Association and Al Sadd Club Qatar for the signing of the 
contract to the Head Office in Basle. 
 
On this occasion the IHF would herewith like to cordially invite all representatives 
from press, radio and television to a press conference on 
 

Saturday, 23 January 2010, at 14:00 at  
 Internationale Handball Federation 
 Peter Merian-Str. 23 

 CH-4002 Basel 
 Tel.: +41 61 228 90 40 
 Fax: +41 61 229 90 55 

 
President Dr Hassan Moustafa, President of the Qatar Handball Association Ahmad 
Mohammad Al Shaabi and vice President of Al Sadd Club HH Sheikh Jawan bin 
Hamad Al-Thani will be present at the press conference and answer any questions 
submitted.  
 
Representatives from press, radio and television, who would like to attend, are kindly 
requested to fill in the enclosed registration form and send it back to the IHF Head 
Office by e-mail (ihf.office@ihf.info) or by fax (+41 61 228 90 55). 
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